
You Are Invited and Welcomed To Enhance Your Numismatics! 
 

JOINT FORUM 
CALIFORNIA STATE NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 

and 
NORTHERN CALIFORNIA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 

Saturday, November 16, 2024 
Vallejo Naval and Historical Muesum 

Hall of History, Main Floor 
734 Marin at Capital, Vallejo, California 

 

THOMAS J. URAM 
American Numismatic Association (ANA) President 

‘Morse Code On Coins’ 
 

WILLIAM S. O’BRIEN 
Royal Canadian Numismatic Association (RCNA) President 
‘Geographic Representations On Canadian Paper Money’ 

 

PATRICK S. CARPENTER 
Sacramento Valley Coin Club 

‘United States Fractional Currency’ 
 

WILLIAM D. HYDER 
JEFFERY L. SHEVLIN 
    Pacific Coast Numismatic Society 

‘Promoting Numismatics Via Writing and Fellowship’ 
 

FREE---Door Prizes----Hobby Information----Museum Open To All Attendees 
CSNA Library Available For Review----On Site Lunch Service 

Registration Starts 8:30 AM---First Presenter At 9:30 AM 
 

--over-- 



This year’s Joint Forum is honored with five presenters, three individual 
speakers and a dual team. ‘Tom’ Uram, coming from Pennsylvania, will 
give an informative program about Morse Codes on coins. His 
presentation was shared at the July 2024 Royal Canadian Numismatic 
Association (RCNA) Convention. ‘Bill’ O’Brien, flying in from Ontario, 
Canada, will share his passion for Canadian paper money with 
geographical and pictorial scenes, as he describes “not a stuffy 
presentation on banknotes but scenes and vignettes” of the “Great White 
North.” ‘Pat’ Carpenter, active with the Sacrament Valley Coin Club, 
will talk about Fractional Currency. He energy and enthusiasm will be 
evident in his program, having a ‘love affair’ with Fractional paper money 
and our hobby, and the dual team of noted researchers and authors, ‘Jeff’ 
Shevlin and ‘Bill’ Hyder, will team to share their dedicated years of 
study and writing to enhance anyone’s collecting and fellowship among 
hobbyists, along with “building community” among hobbyists. 
 
Along with these five presenters, a simple on-site lunch service would be 
available, other eateries are within short walking distance, the entire 
Museum is open to attendees, the California State Numismatic 
Association (CSNA) Library would be open for review, free hobby 
literature, something for youth also,  and the chance to meet and to mingle 
with fellow hobbyists. 
 
‘Tom’ Uram and ‘Bill’ O’Brien would enjoy sharing with respective 
members of the American Numismatic Association (ANA) and the Royal 
Canadian Numismatic Association (RCNA). This is a rare opportunity 
that the two current ANA and RCNA Presidents would be together, 
sharing ‘the world of money’ hobby. 
 
Registration would begin at 8:30 AM. Two presentations in the morning 
hours, and after lunch, the remaining presentations. This is a FREE event.  
 
Fred G. van den Haak, of Belmont, California, would be the Moderator. 
Michael S. Turrini is the Joint Forum’s Coordinator, and the Joint Forum 
would be videoed/recorded. 
 


